
Pittsville School District’s Vision and Mission: 

Vision:   

Expecting Excellence and Innovation, Honoring Legacy, and Embracing Partnerships 

Mission: 

Expecting Excellence and Integrity from all, developing Innovative students, strengthened 

through Partnerships with parents and the community 

1. Student and Staff Learning: 

a. English 11/12 is interviewing local businesses for articles to be presented in the 

Pittsville Record. This course is taught by Chauncey Jones. This is at the request 

of MaryAnn Lippert on behalf of the Pittsville Area Business council. This is also 

the academic spotlight for the month.  

b. The PHS Greenhouse is open for business Mon - Fri from 8am - 3pm. The 

Landscaping and Design class taught by Lindsay Meissner was instrumental in 

making this possible. Also, the Large Animal Science class was visited by three 

happy llamas on Wednesday, May 5th. For many students and staff, meeting a 

llama up close and personal was  new, and delightful, experience.  

2. Innovation and Recognition:  

a. We would like to recognize Dan Merritt for the outstanding work he does keeping 

us smiling, and the fastidious nature with which he takes care of our building.  

b. A big thank you to Jordan Rayburn for getting the yearbook successfully put 

together once again.  

c. A “great job” to Emily Krystowiak for completing the Mental Health grant once 

again, and for a successful, and smooth, state testing cycle. She managed the 
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distance learners as well as the brick and mortar testing with efficiency and 

ensured all students were successfully assessed.  

3. Looking Ahead:  

a. Graduation for the Class of 2021 on May 28, 2021 at 7 pm. 

b. Senior signs were donated for the Green Space by the Gardner family and will be 

given to each senior on May 28th as they leave the graduation ceremony.  

c. Senior Awards night is May 26th.  

d. There is no senior concert this year as no seniors had a desire to participate.  

 

 

 


